
From: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 1:31 PM 
To: Tiffany Tan <ttan@benningtonbanner.com> 
Subject: RE: Leonard Forte photograph 
 
Hi, Tiffany, 
 
In response to your public records request, attached is the booking photo of Leonard Forte from 
1987. Please note that this is the only photo the Attorney General’s Office has of Mr. Forte.  
 
Best, 
 
Lauren 
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